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Transportation and Public Works 
Committee Report 
 
Amendment of the Highway Transfer Agreement 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the City of Edmonton complete an amendment to the current Highway 
Transfer Agreement, with the Province of Alberta, to capture the 
implementation of the Northeast Leg of Anthony Henday Drive, and that the 
agreement be in a form acceptable to the City Manager. 

History 

At the July 13, 2010, Transportation and Public Works Committee meeting, 
the June 7, 2010, Transportation Department report 2010TD4222 was 
considered. 

Attachment 

June 7, 2010, Transportation Department report 2010TD4222 
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